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Portion of Cody Street closed for repairs

Cody Street, between 64th and 66th Avenues West, has been closed to traffic due to a collapsed
culvert at Keene Creek.

Local traffic is being detoured around the culvert failure via 64th Ave W, Westgate Boulevard,
and 66th Ave W. The I-35 off ramp at Cody Street has been temporarily closed but the on
ramp to [-35 at Cody Street remains open.

Motorists are reminded that work on I-35 will start soon and access to the neighborhood is
available by following detours.

Please direct questions to Steve Goman, in the City of Duluth Engineering division at (218)
730-5200.
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